
Cedar Island Sailing Adventure.


Meet and greet which was expanded to allow all new members to meet existing members was 
held on Monday May 29th.

Wine tasting and special occasion permits were provided by Paglione Winery.

Charcuterie were served

51 guests attended paying $15 per person

Revenue: $765

Costs:

Net profit:


Leftover Charcuterie was offered to guests at the Open House.


Sailing started on Monday June 5th.

Thanks to the usual crew of volunteers who have volunteered their time and boats.

We have not had a huge uptake of families taking advantage of the free 1 year social 
membership and of those who signed up, not all can make it each week.

There is room for more guests to come out on the boats and I have advised Captains they may 
invite anyone who meets the definition of a friend or regular crew ( i.e. not a passenger) to join 
us on Monday nights in June.

Most enjoyed some refreshments on the deck after sailing on Monday night.

It is great to see boats leaving the docks on Monday Nights.


Rachel Park


